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I don’t support this measure to make in person voting the primary form of voting in 

Oregon.  It would cause many physical barriers for rural voter’s especially the aged, 

disabled, mobility issues, social anxiety, and those who lack their own reliable 

transportation.  Many people cannot afford gas money.  With little to no public 

transportation, they would be relying on family and friends.  There is no evidence that 

this is an insecure voting method.  The lie that it is, is based on fraudulent claims.  

Vote by mail was and is very secure and reliable.  I would like to see it expanded in 

other states for its convenience and ability to allow all voters equal access to voting.  

This measure is nothing more than bending to the will of a minority who have been 

indoctrinated by Trump and his illegitimate fraud claims and the bill’s proponents 

know that. 


